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Subject: RE: Subject: 063 – (BE) – Environmental Document Review – SCH # 2021050005
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 at 10:38:33 AM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Ahumada, Jose@CHP
To: OPR State Clearinghouse
CC: Nunez, Jose@CHP, Ford, Denis@CHP, Enciso, Blanca@CHP
AFachments: image001.png, image002.jpg

Good morning,
 
The West Valley CHP Area has reviewed your project and determined there will be no impact to our Area's
local opera\ons and/or public safety by SCH # 2021050005.  Please let me know if there is anything else that
you need.
 
Respec`ully,
 
Jose Ahumada
Administrative Sergeant
CHP West Valley
5825 De Soto Avenue
Woodland Hills, CA 91367
Work: (818) 888-0980
FAX: (818) 888-1034
Email: JAhumada@chp.ca.gov

From: Enciso, Blanca@CHP <Blanca.Enciso@chp.ca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 4:28 PM
To: Ahumada, Jose@CHP <JAhumada@chp.ca.gov>; Ford, Denis@CHP <DFord@chp.ca.gov>
Cc: Nunez, Jose@CHP <JONunez@chp.ca.gov>
Subject: Subject: 063 – (BE) – Environmental Document Review – SCH # 2021050005 -- Due to Lead Agency
by 06/01/2021
 
Good afternoon,                                                                                 
 
Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced Notice of Environmental
Impact document from the State Clearinghouse (SCH) outlined in the following Web site:
 
https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2021050005
 
Due to the project’s geographical proximity to the West Valley Area, please use the attached
checklist to assess its potential impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.  If
impact is determined, responses should be e-mailed directly to City of Hidden Hills (Lead
Agency) with cc to SCH and myself.
 
CC to Division FYI only.
 
Please feel free to e-mail me if you have any questions.
 

mailto:JAhumada@chp.ca.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fceqanet.opr.ca.gov%2F2021050005&data=04%7C01%7CJAhumada%40chp.ca.gov%7C8de2cbddb95c4e37ad9d08d91a54a1f1%7Cf1e2e89e71904b0f9463d7f5b09db86c%7C0%7C0%7C637569773224850119%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=mkw1mH5pEsHX25qnnpxQj34kcMTgqMe3P9W23xKuS0U%3D&reserved=0
oprschintern1
5.19
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Thank you!
 
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Blanca Enciso
Special Projects Section- 063
Transportation Planning Unit
California Highway Patrol
Office: (916) 843-3365
 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This communication with its contents is solely for the use of the intended
recipient(s).  Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable
laws, including the Electronic Communication Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.
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